
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

November 18, 2013 

MINUTES 
 

A meeting of the Board of the Camp Springs Initiative was held November 

18, 2013 at Camp Springs Vineyard. Attending were Bill Allender, Harriet 

Arrasmith, Lonnie Enzweiler,  Mike Enzweiler, Nancy Enzweiler, Bob 

Johnson, Tom and Sharon Ramler and Anna Zinkhon.  
 

The meeting was called to order. 

The Secretary’s Report from August was read and accepted as read. 
 

The Treasurer's Report showed a balance of $77.52 for CSI, $53.40 for 

the Camp Springs News, $300.70 for the Cooperative Extension grant and 

$637 in the attorney fund. A motion to accept the Treasurer's Report was 

made by Anna Zinkhon and seconded by Tom Ramler. The motion carried.   
 

Old Business: 

     1) Bill Allender is looking into our tax-exempt status. 

     2) Mike is looking for a metal worker for the sign at the AA. 

     3) A Public Hearing on the sewer project was held October 15 and a new 

design was made available. An extension to the public response deadline was 

made but no response has been received. 

New Business: 

1) The speed limit has been raised on portions of 4-Mile Road. Ramlers 

will draft a letter.  

2) The Herbst Tour attracted a record attendance. Mike gave a 

summary. 

3) Leadership for 2014 is needed. Nancy Enzweiler is stepping down as 

Secretary and we need a President. 

4) The next two meetings are scheduled for January 20 and February 17 

at 7 p.m. at the Camp Springs Vineyard to discuss updates. Motion to 

adjourn: Anna Zinkhon, second: Sharon Ramler. 

 

   Respectfully submitted, Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary 


